OFFICE OF THE VICE-CHANCELLOR FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES DILIMAN QUEZON CITY

DIRECT LINE: (632) 928-5107

VoIP Trunkline 981-8500 local: 2583

Fax: (632) 928-5107

E-Mail: ovcaa@ovcaa.upd.edu.ph

MEMORANDUM NO. OVCAA-ECA 233

TO

:

DEANS, DIRECTORS AND HEADS OF UNITS

ALI/FACULTY MEMBERS CONCERNED

FROM

EVANGELINE C. AMOR, PhDeu

Vice Chancellor for Academic Affars

SUBJECT

Selection of the Next Faculty Regent: Dry Run on 24 -26 October 2018

DATE

19 October 2018

The UPD voting for the next faculty regent will be done electronically using the @up.edu.ph account.

You may use any electronic device that can connect to the internet. Alternatively, you may proceed to the UP Computer Center which will make available computers for the dry run.

Please disseminate the above information and guidelines to all faculty members concerned.

Thank you very much for your cooperation.